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Tell Them From Me Surveys 

This term students in Years 4-6 are invited to participate in the Tell Them From Me surveys.  

The Tell Them From Me student survey asks questions about factors that are known to affect academic 

achievement and other outcomes. It aims to help improve the learning outcomes of students. The survey 

is designed to measure, assess and report insights from the student point of view at the school and         

system levels.  

The focus of this NSW survey is on student wellbeing, engagement and effective teaching practices. The 

Tell Them From Me student survey will provide school principals and school leaders with insight into       

student engagement, wellbeing and effective teaching practices at their school, from the perspective of 

students.  

Data collected from the survey responses are quickly compiled into reports for school leaders. Principals 

can then use this information to help them identify emerging issues and plan for school improvement. 

The survey typically takes less than 30 minutes and is conducted entirely online through a secure website 

operated by the survey developers, The Learning Bar. Staff in schools will not be able to identify individual 

students from their responses. To ensure confidentiality, participating students will receive a unique 

username and password.  

This survey is not compulsory. If you do not wish for your child to participate in the survey please contact 

the front office. 

More information about the surveys is attached and available on our school App. 

 

Don’t forget next Monday is  a public holiday for the Queen’s birthday. 

 

Have a fabulous week! 

Miss Anna Starcevic     Principal 

Tuesday June 1st, 2020                       Principal                 Anna Starcevic  

Assistant Principals   Tracy Caldwell, Liz Duff (Relieving)     Instructional Leader      Sue Rowe 
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From the Assistant Principal’s Desk.. 

What’s Happening in Stage 2 and 3 Classrooms.. 

It was fantastic to see so many happy, smiling faces last week for the return of full time teaching. It was a 

joy to see and hear the excitement and to see children catching up with their friends. We are lucky to 

have such a caring school community. 

This term in English, all 3 - 6 classes are looking at point of view and how this impacts on the information 

told. The best example we came up with was when we fight with brothers and sisters and how there are 

always different sides to the story! Students in Years 5 and 6 will be extending this knowledge to help 

them determine the validity of information and how the author can bias an opinion. 

The point of view work fits nicely with out history units. Stage 2 are doing the First Fleet and have been 

looking at writing from the point of view of a convict. They have been learning about the harsh conditions 

and what life would have been like on the ships coming from England. Stage 3 are studying the impacts 

on minority groups since Federation and the point of view of these different groups. 

In maths, we will continue to work through key skills such as addition, subtraction and fractions. A great 

way to support maths learning at home is to continue to do rote counting drills, starting from different 

numbers and counting by different increments. Please also remember to count backwards at the 

same time as forward and backward counting should be at the same place. 

In other learning areas we are doing music and athletics. The music unit involves not just singing but also 

analysing pieces of music for the techniques used. Do you know what an ostinato is? In PE, we will        

continue to refine our athletics skills and the correct techniques for different field events. 

Camps 

At this stage, the Stage 2 camp to Evans Head will go ahead as planned. All children are still eligible to 

attend as the initial note was due for return during the time students were not required to be at school. A 

new note will be issued next week with the amount owing for each child. 

Stage 3 camp to Brisbane has been rescheduled to November 3. A new permission note was issued today. 

All students will need to return this new note to cover the change of date. This note also included how 

much each child still has to pay. 

If there are any questions or concerns about camp, please speak to your child's class teacher. 

 

Mrs Tracy Caldwell 

Stage 2/3 Assistant Principal 
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Our school canteen-Week 6 with a few changes : 

• The canteen will be open as per last week with orders for recess and lunch 

• Orders are to be placed in the box as normal. 

• Orders must be in by 9:30. 

• If change is needed it will be placed in lunch bags as usual. 

• Snacks are available to order and will be sent to class rooms with lunches. 

• The canteen will be open for over the counter purchases of icy poles and snacks at lunch time. 

• Recess orders will be picked up as usual from canteen. 

• Sauce will no longer be available in the lunch basket if your child requires sauce please specify on their 

lunch bag. 

The canteen will run like this until restrictions ease and I am allowed parent help on the premises again.   
Thank you for understating Jen  
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Term 2 2020 
Week/

Month 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 6 

June 

1 2 3 4 5 

Week 7 

June 

8                                   

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

9 10 11 12 

Week 8 

June 

15 16 17 18 19 

Week 9 

June 

22 23 24 25 26 

Week 10 

July 

29 30 1                                   

Stage 1 excursion 

(To be advised) 

2 3                                           

FINAL DAY TERM 2 

Week 1 

Term 3 

 

20                                    

Staff return to 

school 

21                                      

Students return to 

school 

22 23 24 

Week 2 

July 

27 28 29 30 31 

Week 3 

August 

3 4 5 6 7 

Week 4 

August 

10 11 12 13 14 

Week 5  

August  

17 18 19 20 21 
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